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LETTER OF APPRECIATION

1 This letter of appreciation is presented to M/S Asian Trekking Pvt.
Ltd. (Nepal) for the organisational and logistics services provided' to the
Indian Army (Special Frontier Force) Snow Lion expedition on Mount
Everest Expedition in the spring of 2019. As the handling agency, Asian
Trekking not only fulfilled every aspect of their responsibilities impeccably,
but on many occasions surpassed our expectations.

i Special Frontier Force is proud to note that the team achieved 100%
success as all fourteen climbing members summitted and scaled the
world’s highest mountain, Mount Everest (8848m). It is with pride that we
would like to note that Special Frontier Force was also the only team in
2019 to achieve 100% success and moreover, with no incidences, injuries

or accidents.
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